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COMMISSIONER BETTMAN STATEMENT ON THE HUMBOLDT BRONCOS TRAGEDY 
 
 

NEW YORK/TORONTO (April 7, 2018) – National Hockey League 
Commissioner Gary Bettman released the following statement on the tragedy involving 
the Humboldt Broncos hockey team: 
 

“Our thoughts are with the players, families, coaches, team management and all 
those throughout the community who have been affected by the tragedy involving the 
Humboldt Broncos hockey team. The NHL mourns the passing of those who perished 
and offers strength and comfort to those injured while traveling to play and be part of a 
game they all love.” 
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